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4) a letter of offer from the receiving organization or in
some cases from another department from within the
Public Service.

Q.11 Employees covered by the WFA policy ( see Question #1) may
wish more information. Where can they obtain it?

A. FS employees from the Social Affairs stream should first
contact their stream personnel division, APM.

Non-rotational employees from the "O" Branch or from the
program divisions (RGP, LGP, GRP, PGP, URR) should contact
Elaine Butcher from APSO at 992-7318.

Non-rotational employees from the "B" Branch should contact
Jacques Proulx from APSO at 996-8434.

N.B. Information concerning pension and individual cash-out
entitlements ( dollar amounts) will be available from

ABP.

le

•

0


